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Check under “Kudos” at fcps.net for more details 
about these awards and other honors. 



Eighth grader Danit Schachman from Edythe J. Hayes Middle 
School placed first in the jewelry category at the state’s 2020 
Junior Beta Club Convention. She and her original designs will 
advance to the national competition this summer.



An academic team from Beaumont Middle School placed second in 
Section 27 of this year’s Sixth Grade Showcase, which is sponsored 
by the Honorable Order of Kentucky Colonels.



More than a dozen seniors in Fayette County Public Schools 
are 2020 candidates in the U.S. Presidential Scholars Program, 
which is one of the nation’s most prestigious honors recognizing 
high school students’ accomplishments.



The Foundation for Music Education has designated the 
middle school band from SCAPA at Bluegrass as Kentucky’s 
state-level winner of the 2019 Mark of Excellence award 
in the national wind band honors division. 



Frederick Douglass High School was runner-up in Kentucky’s 
Class 5A football championship. It was Douglass’ first finals 
appearance in only the school’s third year of existence, 
which is a remarkable achievement.



Frederick Douglass High School took second place in the Large 
Varsity division at the 2020 Universal Cheerleaders Association’s 
National High School Cheerleading Championships. Douglass 
also earned first place in the Large Division at the 2019 KHSAA 
state competitive cheer championships. 



Paul Laurence Dunbar High School was runner-up in the 
Large Division of the 2019 KHSAA competitive cheer state 
championships. Dunbar also placed 11th in their division 
at the UCA’s National High School Cheerleading Championships.



Lafayette High School secured first-place honors in the 
jazz division of the 2019-20 KHSAA Dance Championships 
and finished third in hip-hop. Lafayette also placed first 
at the Universal Dance Association’s Bluegrass Championship.



Fayette County Public Schools is proud to salute 17 teachers 
who have earned National Board Certification this school year.



Our very own STEM Bus was a national STEM Excellence Awards 
finalist at the 2020 Future of Education Technology Conference.



Frederick Douglass High School received an ASHRAE Technology 
Award for its innovative building concepts, technological 
achievements, and proven sustainable design.



Transportation employees Randy Swartz (left) and John Vogler
received the superintendent’s 212 Degrees Award for going 
above and beyond to serve students who ride their school buses.
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